
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
Friday 3rd February 2023  

 

Reception Visit to St. Mary’s Church in Haxby 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Throughout the spring term, our Religious Education topic is ‘Special Places and Events’. To support and 
consolidate the children’s learning, we have organised a visit to St. Marys’ Church in Haxby on Friday 17th 
March.  
 
During the morning, the children will take part in a mock wedding ceremony led by Rev Ron (local vicar), 
including an exchange of wedding vows, rings and confetti throwing.   Each child will be a assigned a part 
within the wedding ceremony and undertake the roles and responsibilities accordingly. 
 
The children are invited to come to school dressed in suitable wedding clothes for the morning. This may 
include a suit, shirt and tie, party dresses, hats, scarves etc. Further details about the allocation of parts, will 
be sent out in due course.  
 
Please provide your child with a coat and suitable walking footwear. The children will also need a bag for 
their school uniform to change into for the afternoon.  
 
We will aim to leave school at 9.30am and arrive back at approximately 11.15am. Upon return to school, the 
children will continue the wedding celebrations by toasting the happy couple with a glass of juice and cutting 
of the wedding cake.  
 
As ever, we would welcome extra adult support. If you hold a current Disclosure Barring Service (DBS) 
certificate for the school, are able to give up your time and would like to join us we would really appreciate 
it. Please let us know no later than Monday 6th March by speaking to a member of EYFS staff or by sending 
a message on Seesaw marking the subject heading ‘Reception Visit to St. Mary’s Church’. If you would like 
to help but do not currently hold a DBS, please pick up an application form from the school office.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the form below by 12 noon on Monday 
6th March. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/kfVppZjUjn  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
EYFS Team

https://forms.office.com/e/kfVppZjUjn


                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 


